
30 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I have reserved tickets to take students to see a production of ‘The Woman in Black’ at The Fortune Theatre 
in Covent Garden, London, on Tuesday 18 January 2022.  Originally this would have been an Enrichment 
Day but these have now been postponed until March.  As the theatre visit was an important part of the 
GCSE course it has been allowed to go ahead as originally planned.  Tickets cost £45.20 inclusive of coach 
travel.  The Woman in Black will be the play that students will review in their GCSE written exam, hence the 
timing of the trip to the theatre. 
 
If students cannot come to see The Woman in Black they must arrange their own trip to see a piece of live 
performance so that they can review it in their GCSE in May.  We will leave The Castle School at 8.00am, 
explore and eat lunch in Covent Garden, watch the matinee show at 3.00pm before returning back to 
Castle at 6.00pm for an arrival home between 9.00 and 10.00pm.  
 
Please fill in the form below and return to the finance office with the money as soon as possible.  Tickets 
will first be allocated to Year 11 students and then any remaining tickets will be allocated on a first come, 
first served basis.  Payment for this trip can be made using the online Scopay system 
https://www.scopay.com/castleschool-somerset.  Please note, you will need to tick the consent box before 
you can pay. If you are unable to pay online you can pay by cash/cheque (made payable to The Castle 
School) or by credit/debit card (either in person or over the phone) but you still need to login to Scopay to 
give consent and confirm that you are satisfied with the arrangements outlined in this letter.  If you are 
currently receiving Free School Meals, please tick the box below as funds are available to cover the cost of 
the trip but please remember to log in to Scopay to give consent for your child to go.  If you have any 
questions about the trip do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs A Step 
Head of Drama 
 

 
THEATRE VISIT, THE WOMAN IN BLACK, TUESDAY 18 JANUARY 2022 

 
Please return this form to the finance office by Friday 10 December. 
 
I agree to my son/daughter ………………………….…………………………………. Form ……………… going on this trip. 
I know of no medical reason why he/she should not attend this trip.  A telephone number for emergency 
contact during the evening is ……………………………………………… 
 
I enclose cash/cheque (made payable to The Castle School/I have paid online or by credit/debit card*.        
(*Please delete as applicable). 
 
I am currently receiving Free School Meals  
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) ……………………………………………………………..  Date …………………………………………………… 

 

https://www.scopay.com/castleschool-somerset


 


